
Triennial	Review	Preparation	and	Ten‐Year	Financial	Plan	for	
Jacksonville	Transit	
	
City	of	Jacksonville,	NC	
	
RLS	is	assisting	the	City	of	Jacksonville	with	its	preparation	for	its	upcoming	Federal	triennial	
review.	The	Triennial	Review	Program	is	now	an	ingrained	part	of	the	Federal	Transit	
Administration’s	(FTA)	grants	landscape	and	is	a	comprehensive	review	that	assures	
continuation	of	Federal	financial	support	for	Section	5307	systems.	RLS	is	assisting	the	transit	
manager	to	ensure	that	the	City	is	thoroughly	prepared	for	the	review	in	FTA's	20	identified	
technical	areas	as	well	as	Drug	and	alcohol	testing	program	compliance;	procurement;	Civil	
Rights;	financial	management;	ADA;	and	American	Recovery	and	Reinvestment	Act.	
	
RLS	is	also	assisting	the	City	by	developing	the	tools	and	strategies	necessary	for	a	ten‐year	
financial	plan	that	most	effectively	leverages	Federal	and	State	funds	to	support	transit	
operations	over	a	ten‐year	horizon,	2013‐2022.	


